
CITY OF MARSHALL 
WORK SESSION 
M I N U T E S  

Tuesday, August 12, 2024 
 
The work session of the Common Council of the City of Marshall was held July 23, 2024, at City Hall, 344 West Main 
Street. The meeting was called to order at 4:30 P.M. by Mayor Robert Byrnes. In addition to Byrnes the following 
members were in attendance: Craig Schafer, Amanda Schroeder, John Alcorn, James Lozinski and See Moua-Leske. 
Absent: Steve Meister. Staff present included: Sharon Hanson; City Administrator; E.J. Moberg, Director of Administrative 
Services; Lauren Deutz, Economic Development Director; and Steven Anderson, City Clerk. 

 
Economic Development Presentation 
Mayor Byrnes introduced Lauren Deutz who provided a brief background on the proposed development and introduced 
representatives of the proposed project. The representatives gave a broad overview of their company and of the proposed 
development site options. Councilmembers asked various questions regarding their processes and timelines. 
 
Adjournment 
At 5:19 PM Mayor Byrnes adjourned the meeting. 
 

 
Attest: 
 
_________________________ 

 
 
 
_________________________ 

Steven Anderson, City Clerk Robert Byrnes, Mayor 
 


